
 

    
   

Our ref: API/DLY.year9tripodevening 
 
December 2024 
 

Dear Families 

Year 9 Tripod Evening – Thursday 9 January 2025 
 
We are excited to invite you to make appointments for your child’s next tripod evening. The evening 
will be booked online, and the booking system will open on Thursday 12 December 2024 at 
10.00am. 

At Stowmarket High School, we believe it is valuable to regularly and continually discuss the 
learning and progression of all students. We also believe it is of equal importance for that 
conversation to occur between parent, student and school, ensuring all parties are aware of 
the key learning skills that are needed to enable the expected progression. We realise the 
importance of Year 10, especially in setting the standards needed to make sure $Forename$ 
reaches their potential over the last five terms of their mainstream education. 

Please be aware Year 9 will be choosing their options in the Spring Term 2025.  More 
information about his process will be sent to you in January culminating in an Options 
Parents Information Evening at the end of February 2025.   

Please do use this Tripod Evening to discuss possible option choices with the relevant 
subject teachers. The Tripod Evening is on Thursday 9 January 2025 from 4.00pm – 7.00pm, 
in school. 

To make your appointments please login at: https://parents-booking.co.uk/stowmarket. The 
booking system will close at 12 noon on Thursday 9 January 2025. 

To login you will need to enter: 
· Your first name and surname 
· Your child’s first name, surname and date of birth 
· The login details you enter must match those we have on record for you 

Please note when making bookings for science that your child has more than one science 
teacher. Please only make one appointment with one of the science teachers. After you 
have made your appointments, you can choose to print or e-mail a confirmation of your 
booking. 

If you are unable to book at home, please contact the school office for help. 



 

    
   

Additionally, if at any point during the school year you feel a discussion or meeting is 
needed around your child’s learning and/or progression at Stowmarket High School please 
do not hesitate to contact the school via enquiries@stowhigh.com or by calling directly on 
01449 613541. Please be aware that Ms O’Hart, Head of Year 9; Mr Stoneman, Assistant 
Principal and Mr West, Assistant Principal and Raising Standards Lead, will also available 
should you wish to contact the school to make an appointment at any time to speak with 
them. 

We look forward to hearing from you, as well as welcoming you into the school on Thursday 
9 January 2025. 

Kind regards 
 

Mr A Pickering 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


